
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
13th December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Party 

 

It is our Christmas party on Thursday afternoon. Your child has been asked to bring 

some sweet food for the party e.g. biscuits, cupcakes or popcorn. Children are to bring 

their food into school on Thursday morning. We will open school at 8:45 am so that 

children can hand food over to staff so that it can be stored appropriately - we need  

a quick turn around on Thursday as we are walking down to the church as 9:00 am! 

 

Children may also bring in a change of clothes. They can change into party clothes after 

lunch before the party starts. Children will also be asked to bring in their clothes  

at 8:45 am on Thursday and hang them on their pegs.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Bethany Stanley 

Headteacher 


